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From: Jane Thompson Powter <janethompsonpowter@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, 3 March 2017 11:18 AM
To: NSW_LRC
Subject: Feedback

Hi All, 
I'm a Manager of a Family Relationship Centre and also work for CJC as a Mediator.  My feedback is it is 
essential to keep protection from defamation within mediation processes.  People have their own 
perceptions of situations as coloured by their emotions and need to be able to put them on the table for 
clarification. 
 
Kind Regards 
Jane Thompson Powter 
FRC Manager- Coffs Harbour 


